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Thank you for email to the Boundary Commission for England (BCE). As requested this has
been treated as a request for information under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act
2000. In your email you requested the following information:

| wish to submit a new freedom of information request relating to the organisations internal plans and
strategies around the following departments:

Information Technology
a. IM&T, IS, ICT Strategy 2018 (Not Clinical Strategy)
b. IM&T, IS, ICT Business/Departmental Plan 2017/18- Update/Version
c. IM&T, IS, ICT Department Org Chart
d. ICT Capital Budgets and forecast Annual Spends.

We do not hold the information you have requested. The BCE is a small advisory
non-departmental public body, whose IT infrastructure and support is provided by our sponsor
Department, the Cabinet Office. As such, the internal plans and strategies around the
Information Technology departments you describe would be the responsibility of the Cabinet
Office. You may therefore wish to resubmit your request to the Cabinet Office’s FOI team direct,
at the following email address: foiteam@cabinetoffice.gov.uk.

If you have any queries about the content of this reply please contact me direct, quoting the
above reference number on any communication.

Under the provisions of the FOI Act if you are dissatisfied with the response provided you may
wish to ask for an internal review. The BCE has a reciprocal arrangement with the Boundary
Commission for Wales and in this instance you should write to:

The Secretary to the Boundary Commission for Wales
Ground Floor

Fitzalan Court

Cardiff

CF24 0BL

Email: bcomm.wales@wales.gsi.gov.uk

If it transpires you are not content with our response or the internal review, you may apply
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information
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Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure
provided by the BCE. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Office of the Information Commissioner,
Wycliffe House,

Water Lane,

Wilmslow,

Cheshire,

SK9 5AF

Mr Chris Wilcox
Information Manager





